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Tanya – 

 I have had the opportunity to discuss this case with Pursuit PAC and have the following information 
for you: 

  

1. Pursuit PAC intended to remain a Mini Filer for 2024 but was not aware that its status 
automatically converted to full filer status from 2023 without an aƯirmative step on their 
part.  Similarly, when the committee registration was updated to reflect that Russell 
Johnson was “President”, the committee did not notice that the registration had been 
changed to “Full Filer”. 

  

2. Intending to operate as a Mini Filer and believing they in fact held that status, Pursuit PAC 
did not raise or spend $7,000 in 2024 and did not receive more than $500 in cash or inkind 
contributions from any person.  In fact, total spending and revenue was less than 15% of the 
$7,000 Mini Filer threshold. 

  

Pursuit PAC proposes to amend their registration to Mini Filer status for 2024 to reflect their de 
minimis activity in 2024. Please advise, and I am happy to answer any questions. 

 Thank you, 

 Dan 

 Dan Brady 
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